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SKATE PLAZA CONSTRUCTION TO BEGIN AT BERYLWOOD PARK 

 

On December 19, 2019, the Rancho Simi Recreation and Park District Board of Director’s 

awarded a contract for the construction of a new Skate Plaza at Berylwood Park located at 1955 

Bridget Avenue.  Construction of the Skate Plaza will begin in January 2020 and is expected to be 

completed by April 2020.   

The Skate Plaza will be approximately 5,200 square feet in size and will include ramps, 

low walls, benches, curbs, slide rails, jumps and a quarter pipe.  Other amenities of the project 

will include a 6’ high fence enclosure, new picnic structure, park benches, a concrete walkway 

to the adjacent parking lot, and security lighting.  The total estimated cost for the project is 

$820,000.   Once complete, the Skate Plaza will be open to the public from 7am to 10pm.   
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